
CITY OF DORVAL 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 
To all persons interested by By-law RCM-95-2023 relating to the imposition of a 
contribution to finance all or part of an expense related to any addition to or 
enlargement or alteration of municipal infrastructures or equipment.   
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given as follows: 
 
1.  That at a regular meeting held on January 23, 2023, the Municipal Council 

adopted the draft By-law RCM-95-2023 entitled: ‘By-law relating to the 
imposition of a contribution to finance all or part of an expense related 
to any addition to or enlargement or alteration of municipal 
infrastructures or equipment’.  

 
 This by-law aims to create a fund to finance the addition to, enlargement or 

alteration of municipal infrastructures or equipment required to ensure the 
increased provision of municipal services necessary as a result of the 
intervention being the subject of certain construction permit applications, by 
subjecting the said applications to the payment of a financial contribution.   

 
 Prescribed zones:  The whole territory of the City of Dorval.  

 
2. A public consultation meeting will be held on Monday, February 20, 2023, 

6:45 p.m., in the chapel of the ‘’Quatre Vents’’ residence located at 12 Dahlia 
Avenue, Dorval, Québec. At the said meeting, the Mayor, or a person 
designated by him, will explain the draft by-law described above and will hear 
any individual or organization wishing to express an opinion. 

 
3. The draft by-law is available for consultation at the Public Affairs and 

Registry Department, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, during business hours or on 
the City’s website at www.city.dorval.qc.ca, on the ‘‘Draft by-laws’’ page.  

 
4. This by-law contains no provisions that are subject to approval by way of a 

referendum pursuant to the Act respecting land use planning and 
development. 

 
Given at Dorval, Québec, on February 1st, 2023. 
 
(signed) Me Chantale Bilodeau 
City Clerk 
 


